





August 19, 2019

Honorable Mayor Lioneld Jordan 113 W. Mountain Fayetteville, AR 72701

Dear Mayor Jordan,

As you have known for a while, my time as chief of police has been coming to an end. Unfortunately, that time has arrived. Please accept this as my letter of resignation effective September 22, 2019.

It has been an honor to serve the City of Fayetteville as a police officer for the last 34 years and as chief of police for the last 13 years. Thank you for all the support you have shown the police department and I as both a council member and mayor.

Like you have said for many years, I also believe The Fayetteville Police Department is the best in the state. I have no reason to believe that will not continue after my departure. The police department is in great hands with very dedicated and hard-working employees that are always striving to do the right thing and make Fayetteville the safest and best.

I wish you, the City of Fayetteville, and the members of the Fayetteville Police Department the best in all future endeavors.

Greg Tabor

Sincerely